
Welcoming you back safely to 
Andover town centre

Hand sanitiser dispensers at 
multiple locations

Signage to promote social 
distancing and hygiene 

measures

A new layout for the market 
to ensure people can 

maintain social distancing

Seating and children’s 
rides out of use in the 

Chantry Centre

New one-way pedestrian 
areas where space is limited

‘Keep left’ signage along lanes 
to and from the car parks

We want to make it safe for you to shop and visit your town centre, not difficult.

We’ve been busy making your town centre safe and ready for you to return. It will probably 
look a little different when you next visit. You will see:

If there is anything you think we can do to improve your experience, please 
contact us on 01264 368000 or email info@testvalley.gov.uk 


